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To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the January 9, 2024 Infrastructure and Environment Committee meeting 
on item 2024.IE10.1, Administrative Penalty System for Red Light Camera and Automated Speed Enforcement 
Violations 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record and 
that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also, I 
understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 
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Infrastructure & Environment Committee
Toronto City Hall


100 Queen Street West
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2


January 4, 2024


Dear Members of the Infrastructure & Environment Committee


Re: IE10.1 Administrative Penalty System for Red Light Camera and Automated
Speed Enforcement Violations


ABC Residents Association (“ABCRA”) is an incorporated volunteer body that has been
in existence since 1957. ABCRA represents the interests of residents who live in the
area between Yonge Street and Avenue Road and Bloor Street to the CPR tracks.


We are writing in support of Motion IE10.1 regarding the Red Light Camera and
Automated Speed Enforcement as it reinforces our commitment and support for Vision
Zero policies and Road safety initiatives throughout the city of Toronto.


Thank you,


Sincerely,


The ABC Residents Association,
Ian Carmichael and John Caliendo,
Co-Chairs
abcra@abc.ca


ABCRA, P.O. Box 83519, 87 Avenue Road, Toronto ON, Canada, M5R 3T6
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